
 

Sequence Systems LLC  
Sample Executive Cover Letter 

Phone: 916-782-6900  Fax: 916-782-6307 
www.sequencestaffing.com 

John Wilson Sequence 
2008 Opportunity Drive, Suite 150   916‐782‐6900   
Roseville, CA 95678  contact@sequencestaffing.com 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2007 
 
Mr. Brian Miller 
Chairman of the Board 
SEQ Consulting Group 
2008 Opportunity Drive, Suite 150 
Roseville, CA 95678 
 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
It was a pleasure meeting with you yesterday to discuss the Chief Executive Officer position that 
you are seeking to fill for SEQ Consulting Group.  At your request, I am pleased to furnish you 
with my resume for review and consideration of my candidacy by the Board of Directors. 
 
An accomplished senior operations and financial officer with a tenacious drive who has met 
exceedingly more challenging goals through a 25-year career in accounting management, 
financial planning and high-volume finance, I believe that I can lead SEQ through its next phase 
as you outlined to me, and take it to new heights, greater financial stability and become the 
model for other major consulting firms to follow.   
 
As Chief Financial Officer for Missions Homes, I was part of a four-member executive 
management team leading a major residential and mixed use real estate firm to an asset value of 
$700 million in 68 separate companies in just six years.  Considering the mission of SEQ 
Consulting, my hands-on knowledge and experience makes me exceptionally qualified to lead 
the Group.   
 
What’s more, my position with Del Monte Homes gave me an in-depth understanding of the 
market that SEQ is facing in the coming years.  At Del Monte, my efforts for leading its financial 
planning process and budgets helped the firm grow to become a $2 billion real estate 
development entity.  During my tenure, programs that I initiated contributed over 23 percent of 
total company ROI.   
 
My knowledge of the marketplace, coupled with the professional background and experience 
that I possess, absolutely matches the service offerings of SEQ and their niche in this industry.  
Mr. Miller, I look forward to the opportunity to meet with you again, and to talk about my 
leadership and expertise with the entire Board of Directors, especially to demonstrate how I can 
meet the objectives of SEQ during its new phase, as well as how I can make an immediate 
contribution to the financial stability of the firm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Wilson Sequence 
 


